
2022 Canberra Gateball Triples 
Covid-19 Safety Plan 

 
Covid Requirements 
 
This tournament is only open to players who have been double Covid-19 vaccinated. You 
will be asked to show proof of vaccination. 
 
Each day, everybody attending the event will be required to register via 
 

• The CBR QR Code at the club (ensure that you have downloaded the QR Code app 
before arrival) or  

 
• The Covid-19 sign-in sheet 

 
General Guidelines 
 

• Do not attend the club if unwell or waiting for the results of a Covid-19 test 
 

• Always observe social distancing of 1.5 m 
 

• Bring your sanitiser, drink bottles and chairs 
 

• Masks must be worn inside the clubhouse. Limit access to indoors as much as 
possible – one at a time in the kitchen or the mallet room 
 

• Due to the complexity of Covid-19, team membership doesn’t have to be finalised 
until 8 am Saturday 19th February. Team entry deadline is still 5th Feb 

 
Catering 
 

• Lunches will be available, on order, in Covid-19 safe packs. Lunch order forms will be 
sent shortly after the close of entries (5th Feb) 
 

• Morning and afternoon tea will be available in strict accordance with Covid safe 
practices 

 

 
Additional Information 
 
Please contact 
 
Andrew Davies - andrew.davies52@gmail.com 
Margo Davies - margo.davies54@gmail.com 
Judy Tier- jtier@netspeed.com.au 
  


